
Sensormatic Electronics Corporation
951 Yamato Road, Boca Raton, FL 33431- 0700     Telephone (561) 989-7454     FAX (561) 989-7548

December 12, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re:  Application for Change in Identification

FCC ID:  BVCDRFIDUAPR
Form 731 Confirmation No.:  EA99493

Dear Sir or Madam:

Sensormatic Electronics Corporation is applying for change in identification per 47 CFR 2.933.

We plan to market a device produced by an OEM that we would like to market under our own
model number and FCC ID.  The OEM had previously received a grant for certification of the
product.  The OEM’s FCC ID is HN2UAPRFID-24, grant date 03/21/2000.

Per 2.933, there will be no change in the design, circuitry, construction, or appearance; there are
no user controls.  The only change is the FCC ID.  The external photos of the device, the label
location and label sample are provided in the electronic attachments as required.

Should any additional information be required, feel free to contact me at
umbdenstock@sensormatic.com, by phone or by fax per the numbers below.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Umbdenstock
Project Leader, Compliance Engineering


